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Comments: Person Against Permit and Fee System for climbing and hiking in Oregon Cascades

 

This issue is important to me as a climber and a recent father. It is sad to think of the difficulties the new proposal

will make for people looking to hike/climb in the Cascade with children. The permit system will remove the

flexibility people need for climbing based on weather, personal health, etc. 
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J.  Daniel Koziol

 

 


